
HCARES MEETING 11/02/2013 

 The meeting was called to order by Steve Quear, WA9FTT, at 10:07 AM  at Fire Station 6. 

 Sherrie Vermande, KD5YBP, gave the Treasure’s report.  We have approximately  $ 1438.09 in 

the account. 

 Election of Officers:  The club approved the slate of officers as shown below. 

o President – Tim Vermande - KD5URS 

o Vice President – Steve Stuckey – AC9GK 

o Treasurer – Sherry Vermande  - KD5YBP  

o Secretary – Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

 Our application for affiliation with ARRL. We will be sent a letter to the officers of the club 

requesting some legal details.  So far the officers have not received the letter from the ARRL. 

 The next meeting will be the first Saturday of December at 11:00 AM  at the Golden Coral in 

Noblesville. 

 The food delivery will not be on for November; however, if you like to participate please contact 

Nancy at the Good Samaritans.  We will be needed for Christmas food deliveries.  If you cannot 

get the paperwork into her, just show up. 

 The January meeting will be on the 11th next year. 

 The Club Constitution and By-Laws was sent to those that have attended a meeting since 

January 1st. 

 Joe March, KJ9M, requested to use the IRLP for the American Legion event on Veterans’ day 

from 9 to 5. 

 John Gouldy, W9KD,  will have a friend, K9LZJ, of his come to the club meeting in January to talk 

about remote controlling HF rig. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 10:42 AM. 

Submitted by: 

Ron Sans – WA4EZF 

Secretary 


